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A new liaison statement has been received from FG AVA.
This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://ifa.itu.int/t/2009/ls/fgava/sp14-fgava-oLS-00013.doc.
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FG AVA would like to thank the JCA on Smart Grid and Home Networking for their liaison regarding their creation. We welcome the opportunity to participate in your on-going work and look forward to collaborating with you. 

At this time FG AVA would like to be kept abreast of development in your focus group and will appoint a liaison officer at a later time. 

We welcome future communication and look forward to further collaboration with you. 
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